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April 13, 2022 

 

To: Mayor Donna Dodgen and Council Members 

 Steve Parker, City Manager 

From:  Naomi Manski 

 City Secretary 

 

Re: Board and/or Committee Appointments 

The Building & Standards Committee has one member resigned and the alternate has asked 

to move to the regular unexpired term. This leaves this committee without two Alternate 

members. This item will be submitted to City Council for consideration and approval at the 

April 19, 2022 meeting. Should you have any questions please give me a call. 

 

 

Redistricting Committee 

 

Edward Davila Sr.    1-1-2022 to 12-31-2022 Unexpired Term 


